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21st September 2023 
Parking Letter 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
All of our staff work really hard to keep your children safe in school. We would like to ask 
you to park considerately to keep your children safe when they leave school and walk home.  

 
Please note that it is 
illegal and very 
dangerous to park on 
the zig zags and the 
‘Keep Clear’ zones.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The dipped pavements must also not be 
blocked to allow for parents with pushchairs 
or children in wheelchairs to cross the road 
safely.  
 
Please arrive at school in good time to park 
considerately or, preferably, walk to school! 
 
There is always a member of the leadership on 
each gate and they will ask you to move your 
car if you are parked illegally. We will also be working with the local PCSOs in the area. They 
may well serve illegally parked cars with a parking ticket.  
 
We hope that we can all work together to make the roads around the school a safer place.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming 
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